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Hello Goldies, Welcome to the new look! It's all the same content
with a simpler format. We hope you enjoy!

February's newsletter includes an Alaskan experience,
memories of Yankee Stadium rally, the reliable Unification
Thought piece, experience in a Senior Center and Valentine Day
Dinner Ideas!

This Month's Message

OUR ALASKA EXPERIENCE: Lessons learned from Jim Avey

on the occasion of the 50th Anniversary of the Unification Movement in Alaska

by Donna Avey on November 18, 2023, Anchorage, Alaska.
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| did not imagine my life journey would be from Texas through the East Coast to



Alaska. Especially because | did not particularly like cold weather or snow or ice!
Jim Avey (who is now deceased and ascended Jan 6, 2021) was the epitome of
Alaska for me. From the time of my engagement to Jim in May 1979, | started
getting to know Alaska.

To read more, please click here!

Unification Thoughts
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Rearing Monarchs #32:

Approaching the First Blessing, part 3

Unification Thoughts, February 2024

Welcome back! | hope you’ve had fine holidays and the New Year. To start it off,
we’ll continue with the essential theme we’d been looking into at last year’s close:
the Heart of God. Because, as the title of this and the previous two articles states,
that’s a young person’s key to approaching the first blessing. And since that
blessing is the foundation for the other two, it’s important for a young person to
become intentional about it throughout their growth period—it’s the path that
leads toward attaining the very purpose of life.

As we’d mentioned before, the Principle explains how to attain the first blessing:

To read more, please click here!

History Bytes
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Yankee Stadium Didn't End At Yankee Stadium

By Steven Sprague

| met the Unification Church in early February, 1976 while attempting to walk the
length of Manhattan to go to work. | was working as a civilian Police Administrative
Aide in the fighting 48th precinct in the Bronx. | grew up in the 48th precinct and
was assigned to work in the 48th when | graduated Police Academy training. The
48th precinct was next to the 43rd precinct, which had been made infamous by the
movie “Fort Apache, the Bronx,” a must-see film for any aficionado of fallen nature.
| worked in the 124 Room, which meant | was the Police Officers’ connection to the
Criminal Justice system since | would write all the incident reports to insure the
best outcome when it was time to go to trial. | was the most trusted Civilian Aide
and | worked the hated midnight-to-8am shift. As you can imagine midnight to
8am was not well attended by supervisory personal so anyone working the
graveyard shift was part of the family.

To read more please click here!

Culture & Art

Korean Heart in a German Body

by Manuel Liba

As a young member in the German Unification Church, singing was not “my thing”,
although | enjoyed music in general. | was especially “totally freaked out” to be
asked to sing in front of others. Gradually over the years that has changed, coming
to the point where now | really love to sing publicly.

To read more please click here!

What Me?



by Cynthia Nakai

“What, me take my teeth out at night?”
“What, me have cataract surgery?”
“Join a senior center?

Ridiculous!”

These were the thoughts | entertained 10 years ago as | pranced merrily into
work... yet as time has it, | ended up doing all three activities!

To read more, please click here!

Health & Recipes

Hip Pain Exercises

youtu.be/MpB2L635SGSQ?si=44xefMKKX5hlbj5s

Yes, seniors experience various aches, pains, and physical problems. Personally, |
get a lot of pain in my left hip. | do exercises to strengthen my hip, but this video
was exceptionally helpful because of the detailed instructions on exact positioning.
So, yes, | got immediate pain relief and look forward to improved strength,
flexibility, range of motion, and less bone loss. | encourage everyone to be
proactive in seeking exercise appropriate to their specific needs and to be diligent
about their exercise routine to benefit their physical health in senior years.

God bless youl!



VALENTINE DAY'S DINNER IDEAS

1. Plan your menu ahead of time. You can prepare some of these delicious recipes
in advance, and store them in an airtight container for a few days at room
temperature or longer in the refrigerator. Some can even be made further ahead
and frozen, according to recipe directions.

2. Prep your ingredients. If you aren't able to make something ahead, then prepare
as much as you can in advance — whether that means chopping ingredients for a
salad, making a sauce, or assembling a casserole and storing in the refrigerator
until it's ready for the oven.

3. Set the table. Set the table early with fancy plates, flatware, glasses, placemats,
and napkins to make Valentine's Day dinner even more special.

www,aheadofthyme,com/40-valentines-day-dinner-ideas-and-recipes/

Bulletin Board

The Golden Age newsletter was created two years ago but has just moved to a new
location. The newsletter was created as a means to keep our elder community
connected to one another. Articles include a message of hope and inspiration,
Unification Thoughts on the 5th Realm of heart (grandparenting), testimonies and
shared memories, stories about: talents, hobbies and interests used for God and, a
few ideas regarding health and recipes.

To subscribe please click Aere.

If you would like to contribute an article, please contact Carol Pobanz at
carolpobanz@ gmail,com

This newsletter is being made available to all members in the Unification Movement
regardless of their group affiliation. Please share with all senior brothers and
sisters (age 60 and over).



An Invitation to a ZOOM meeting:
Divine Feminine, Our Heavenly Mother
Dear Open-hearted Lovers of God,

There has been a project underway for quite some time that others would benefit
from. Shortly after Foundation Day, Doctor Andrew Wilson began sending out
channeled messages which illuminated the heart of God's feminine. This was also
when True Mother asked us to begin addressing God as Heavenly Parent. In all, 28
messages were received.

In November of 2013, an Ontology Conference was held in the Messina House at
UTS. Dr. Wilson was the conference's principal organizer. Information was sent to
participants of the WRIST project and the local community of UTS friends and
graduates. This was about the time that the UC was cracking into three. Many of
those that attended the conference were grasping for some understanding. The
speaker was Mr. Christopher Krefft, originally from Louisiana, now living with his
wife Jacinta and their family in New Zealand.

The Ontology Conference was thought provoking and ignited interest. Our object of
inquiry was God.

Initially the diverse crowd of familiar and unfamiliar faces set the stage for a typical
weekend conference. Minutes after the first presentation began, it was apparent that
this would never be considered a typical conference. Chris, a medium, spoke for
Mother God: Her isolation, loneliness and dismay; Her absence in world faiths, Holy
books, religious cultures and traditions. Through him, She spoke of her pain in
being unable to comfort and counsel her daughters, who could not quite grasp the
possibility of Her existence.

The content was amazing. We began to sense that there was a long-isolated aspect
of God, the Divine Feminine, beginning to ignite within each of us. Naturally, women
felt this truth most acutely.

On Saturday, eight women volunteered to go through some activities with small
groups. The group leaders gathered together for lunch. It was at that lunch that it
was agreed we would continue to meet as a group. We wanted to be sure the sparks,
felt deep within us of Mother God’s stirrings, were not left to grow old. We
resonated with the truth that men are not the ones God speaks to or through.

Although it was the women that agreed to meet together, our husbands joined us.
After some time we dubbed ourselves the Delaware Group, taken from the location
of our early meetings. Since that time, ten years have passed. We have laughed,
cried, fought, made-up, lectured, published, taught, hid, banded together and
finally are a gem of a tight-knit and trusted family. We have members that have
ascended, yet join us. Since our ten-year anniversary in November 2023, some of us
have gotten our marching orders from Heaven and are attempting to bring this
realization to a broader audience.

One of our members, Glenn Strait, started the Legacy Burdens project. Through the
use of constellations involving U.S presidents and First Ladies, his group set out to
identify and release the burdens that our country has heaped onto the suffering
heart of God. Legacy burdens for Americans include lack of respect and inclusion of
women and minorities as seen in patriarchy, materialism, racism, and denial of the



reality of the Spirit World, among other problems. These all cause undue suffering
for millions, deeply impacting the heart of Our Heavenly Parent.

After a few years and many profound sessions, the Legacy Burden group concluded.
Participants in the group were hoping to meet as a group to discuss ontological
subjects. | volunteered to continue addressing the concept particularly regarding my
unfolding relationship with the Divine Feminine, Our Heavenly Mother. Along with
our growth have come ongoing developments in the invisible world. We have
discovered that the fruits of our most basic conversations have real impact there.

If you would like to be a part of this new project, please join us on Zoom. Currently
we meet every other week, and the next meeting is on Feb. 5 at 7:30pm EST.

Blandine Stringer will kindly connect us all for the Monday meetings:

us02web.zoom,us/j/83915702780?pwd=Sk9VVTNrcONmWDRVV3AvM2Znb0hGdz09

Meeting ID: 839 1570 2780 / Passcode: 716463
A link to the recording of the last meeting is available below.

Please forward this invitation to other like-minded friends or associates and we will
see what develops.

With hope and expectation,

Jeanne Carroll, UTS ‘87

CHANGE OF ADDRESS

As of last month, the Golden Age newsletter was sent out from a new address. We
are now using the Family Fed platform and it has a new look, but the purpose and
article topics will remain the same. PLEASE NOTE: the newsletter will be coming
from goldenage@ familyfed,org. Please add that email address to your contacts.

Did someone forward this to you? Subscribe to the Golden Age
Newsletter here!

Have Feedback? Contact Us
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